
 

 

16 August 2022 

 

 

 

Matt Olson 

Laurelwood Water Association - Well 

PO Box 699 

Newberg Oregon 97132    via email 

 

Re: Reconstructing Laurelwood Well  –  PR # 47-2019 (aka #127-2021) 

 Laurelwood Water Association - Well  –  WS # 06040 

 Final Approval 
 

 

Mr. Olson: 
 

On 2 August 2022 our office received confirmation that the above project was completed 

according to the plans submitted and conditions set forth in the 3 May 2022 conditional 

approval letter. 

 

This verification completes the plan review requirements. Final approval is issued at this 

time, and the facility is approved for use from OHA. 

 

If you have any questions, please feel free to reach me at the contact information above. 

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Pete Farrelly, PE 

Regional Engineer 

Drinking Water Services      

 

 

 

ec:  Emily Denney, Hiland Water 

Daniel Osborn, Columbia County Health 

 

 

 

 
PUBLIC HEALTH DIVISION 
Drinking Water Services  

 

 Kate Brown, Governor 

800 NE Oregon Street, #640 
Portland, OR 97232-2162 

Phone: 971-201-6428 
Fax: 971-673-0694 

peter.r.farrelly@dhsoha.state.or.us 
healthoregon.org/dws 
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